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PUBLIC HEARING ON URBAN WATER USE TARGETS 

IN URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN FOR 2015-2020, 
INCLUDING A WATER SHORTAGE CONTINGENCY PLAN 

 
 
California law requires that, in conjunction with the Mid-Peninsula Water District’s 
update to its Urban Water Management Plan, the community be given an opportunity to 
give input on the Mid-Peninsula Water District (MPWD) urban water use targets in the 
Urban Water Management Plan, any impacts to the local economy, and method of 
determining its urban water use target.  The MPWD Board of Directors will hold a public 
hearing to adopt an urban water use target and updates to its Urban Water 
Management Plan for 2015-2020, including a Water Shortage Contingency Plan.  The 
public hearing will be held: 
 

Thursday, June 23, 2016, at 6:30PM 
at the MPWD, 3 Dairy Lane, in Belmont, CA 

 
The proposed 2015 Urban Water Management Plan is available for public review at the 
following locations: 
 

1. MPWD, 3 Dairy Lane, in Belmont, CA; 
2. MPWD website:  www.midpeninsulawater.org; 
3. Belmont Library, 1110 Alameda de las Pulgas, in Belmont, CA; 
4. Belmont City Hall, One Twin Pines Lane, in Belmont, CA; and 
5. San Carlos City Hall, 600 Elm Street, in San Carlos, CA. 

 
Additional notice regarding the time and place of the public hearing will be published in 
accordance with Government Code Section 6066. 
 
Please provide any written comments to the MPWD, 3 Dairy Lane, in Belmont, CA 
94002, Attention: Tammy Rudock, General Manager, or via email:  
tammyr@midpeninsulawater.org, by 4:30PM on Wednesday, June 22, 2016. 
Alternatively, comments may be provided during the public hearing on June 23rd. 
 
Date:  May 31, 2016 
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